
LALITYA, Fine Arts Club  

under SRIJAN 

 

NOTICE 

5th September 2017 

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 

 

All the students of University Schools of Studies are hereby informed that LALITYA, the Fine 

Arts Club of GGSIPUniversity will be holding orientation programme on 8th September 2017. 

The main objective of the orientation program will be to incentivize the freshers to the 

activities conducted by the Club in the past. It will also focus on the future course of Action of 

the Fine Arts Club. 

1. AV presentation of the past activities and competitions held 

2. Demonstration of Aluminum Foil Art   

3. Display of the articles and other creations made by the students in the past 

4. Calligraphy cum Abstract Art Round for the students* 

 

For any queries, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Dr. Deepshikha Agarwal 

Faculty Coordinator 

 

Student coordinators: 

Anmol                                                                                             Chanchal Rani 
             8882169503                                                                                              9818535882 

 

 

*Please note that the competition is open to all and only sheets will be provided to the participants. 

Participants are supposed to bring a quotation they wish to write and are free to use their creativity 

to beautify their submissions and are free to bring any material for the purpose. Certificate of 

accomplishment will be awarded to the best submissions. 


